The Children’s Society has now launched its 12th annual Good Childhood Report. The report shows the latest trends in children’s wellbeing.

The past few years have been difficult for all of us – we have been pulled from crisis to crisis, and children and their families are facing huge challenges. This year’s Good Childhood Report reveals that:

· 10% of the UK children aged 10 to 17 who completed our annual survey for The Good Childhood Report 2023 had low wellbeing (scored below the midpoint on a multi-item measure of overall life satisfaction) *
· When asked about a list of seven issues relevant for their own futures, having enough money was what more children and young people who responded to our survey worried about*
· 82% of parents and carers who responded to our survey in May to June this year were concerned about the impacts of the cost of living increases on their family or household over the next 12 months.*

We need the Government to act now to protect children and young people’s wellbeing from the impacts of rising costs and other pressures. That includes investing in social security, working to better understand children’s wellbeing, and boosting mental health support in schools.  

We can’t wait for change to happen. And we can all play a part by calling on the Government to make sure that every child gets the support they need. 

You can download the full report, the summary and recommendations report, and a youth summary, from https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/good-childhood 

* This was completed in May to June 2023 by 2,001 children aged 10 to 17 from across the UK, and their parent or carer. The statistics mentioned refer to this group of young people.  

